
PARKS, RECREATION & CULTURAL SERVICES
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The PRCS Board wishes to receive resident feedback on a proposed 
framework for setting fees and charges for recreation programs 

and facilities.  

When: 		 Thursday, June 25, 2015 
			   7:15 p.m. 

What:		  PUBLIC HEARING on a cost recovery 		
			   and fee setting framework for recreation 	
			   programs and facilities. 
 
Where:	 Shoreline City Hall – Council Chamber
			   17500 Midvale Avenue North
			   Shoreline, WA 98133

More Info:	 Shorelinewa.gov/costrecovery

Written comments will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. on June 24 by 
email to efriedli@shorelinewa.gov or by mail to 

Eric Friedli, Director
City of Shoreline PRCS Dept 

17500 Midvale Ave. N.
 Shoreline, WA  98133

17500 Midvale Avenue North
Shoreline, Washington 98133-4921


